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March 26, 2003

Senator William J. Raggio, Senate Majority Leader, Chairman of Senate Finance Committee

Re:

Senate Bill No. 377

Dear Senator Raggiorand Honorable Committee Members:

My name is Julie A. Keller, and [ am from Daytoﬁ NV. I am a Director of the Wild Horse Preservation League. I
am in opposition of Senate Bill No. 377. SB 377 is too vague and could be detrimental to open space and wildlife
including wild horses. The following information should be provided in detail in this act. My testimony is as follows:

The number of acreage should be listed.

The precise area for the fencing should be listed.

It should state whether or not the fencing would be on public or private land.
It should state the environmental impact,

It should state whether or not it will impede the migration of wildlife and wild horses’ access to water.

Please consider the above when deciding the passage of SB 377. Thank you, Senator Raggio, and honorable
Committee Members, for the opportunity to present my testimony with regard to Senate Bill No. 377.

Julie A. Keller, Director

Wild Horse Preservation League
P.O. Box 776, Dayton, NV 89403
775-241-7138/0535 Fax
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